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FROM: Debra Campbell 
RE: Grande Prairie Community Laboratory Collection Site Change in Weekend Services 

 
PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 

 
 
Key Message 

• APL is working hard to deploy our laboratory resources in the safest and most efficient way possible. Some 
changes to our operations are necessary in order to offer additional support and service to our community 
patients. 

 
Key Message 

• On November 20, 2021, weekend community laboratory collection site services will move from QEII Hospital 
to Junction Point Collection site. 

 
Why this is important 

• Increased hours of service 
• Easier access to the laboratory  
• Free parking on site 
• Patients will continue to have the opportunity to book their appointments online 
• Appointments are strongly encouraged, however walk-in lab service may be available. Please book online at  

www.APLappointments.ca 
 

Junction Point Hours of Operation  
• New-Saturday and Sunday 8:00 am to 3:30 pm 
• Weekday hours of operation will continue to be Monday to Friday 7:00  am to 4:00 pm 
• Statutory Holidays-Closed 

 
QEII Hospital Hours of Operation 

• New-Closed Saturday and Sunday 
• Weekday hours of operation will continue to be Monday to Friday 7:00  am to 6:00 pm 
• Statutory Holidays-Closed 

 
Effective:  November 20, 2021 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to 

• Juliet Onun, Clinical Supervisor, QEII Hospital juliet.onun@aplabs.ca 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by 

1. Dr. Brent Mendez, Regional Laboratory Medicine Site Chief, Grande Prairie brent.mendez@aplabs.ca 
2. Debbie Campbell, APL Laboratory Manager, QE II Hospital, Grande Prairie debra.campbell@aplabs.ca 
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